
  
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

July 8, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met July 8, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene, Mark Fleming 

and Keith Roe were present. Carla Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Shannon Meier, Ambulance Director, discussed the protocol for coroner calls.  

 

The minutes of the July 1, 2019 County Commissioners meeting were approved.  

 

Ken and Pam Heitman discussed water drainage concerns and a ditch that is silted. 

 

Mark Fleming moved that the proper officer sign the 2020 Budget Preparation agreement with Lindburg Vogel 

Pierce Faris. Keith Roe seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Mark Fleming reported the concerns of the Heitman’s to Joel Elkins, General Superintendent. Kevin Peroutek 

discussed office arrangement for the Noxious Weed Department in 2020 after the new R&B Building is 

completed.  

 

Paul Wilson discussed the C&D Landfill fees.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, said a new deputy is starting today. Don said that tomorrow he will be attending a Sheriff’s 

meeting at Mulvane. He announced that on August 3rd, Brodstone Memorial Hospital will be cooking 

hamburgers at a location to be determined in Mankato. This is in support of the Safe Program. 

 

Mark Fleming left the meeting at 10:32 a.m. 

 

Keith Roe moved and Steve Greene seconded to approve the File Safe agreement for the Alert System. Motion 

passed.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:06 a.m.  

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Member 


